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Greetings, Lebanon Campus! 

 

The cold weather has arrived and brought with  

it the spirit of the holiday season.  As the fall  

semester quickly marches towards its conclusion, 

it is important to reflect and be aware of the great 

things that happened in 2017 and are happening  

in 2018.  

  

For me, this semester is filled with the joy and  

excitement of pathways: pathways for students  

to see that a degree or certificate can be  

obtained; and, that they can challenge themselves  

and in the end have earned the greatest treasure:  

knowledge.  The pathways we have created and 

are developing for students to earn an education  

at HACC are wonderful!  My hope is that more  

in our community continue to see the amazing 

work we do every day to help every student  

succeed.   

 

Thank you for ensuring our students have the   

tools, knowledge and passion to  succeed.  Thank 

you for being ambassadors of HACC everywhere 

you go,  spreading the word of the great work we do for the community.  Most im-

portantly, thank you for caring and growing with us at the Lebanon Campus. 

 

May 2017 end as wonderfully as 2018 begins!    

 
Laurie Bowersox 
  
 

 

Laurie (left) poses with Brooke 

Smith, director of community       

impact, United Way of Lebanon   

County, at the County Campaign   

Kickoff held at the Lebanon High 

School.  The theme this year, ñImagine 

what we can do together,ò emphasizes 

the need for  individuals to work     

collaboratively to address the needs in 

our community. 
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HACC Lebanon Students Read òBanned Booksó 

Books from the Lebanon stacks that are also on the ALAôs ñMost Frequently Challengedò list were pulled 

for the event and made readily available. Students, faculty, and staff were invited to read, reflect, and    

enjoy snacks and beverages during the afternoon. Participants who read for at least 15 minutes and       

voluntarily completed a brief form about their reading were entered into a prize drawing. HACC Lebanon 

student MacKenzie Richards was the lucky winner of a $25 Amazon card donated by Campus Library   

Director, Joseph McIlhenney.  

 

Students who attended asked questions and seemed genuinely concerned that specific titles had been   

challenged. Photos below show students who participated. 

Students taking part in HACC Lebanon Campus Libraryôs Read-in and browsing our displays.  Library                                   

staff donated refreshments. 

Lebanon Campus Library held a Banned Books Read-in     

event on Sept. 26.  Many campus libraries took part in the   

celebration of Banned Books Week with book displays and 

posters. But, what does any of that mean? Banned Books   

Week celebrates the freedom to read and the intellectual     

freedom to access information without fear of censorship.     

All across the world, books are challenged, restricted, and 

sometimes banned, because an individual or group has   

deemed them inappropriate. The American Library               

Association publishes an annual report, ñMost Frequently 

Challenged,ò a list of titles that have been challenged in       

either U.S. schools or libraries. This is done as an effort to    

inform the public that censorship and access is still a problem in many communities. In the library world, 

we believe everyone has the freedom to seek and express ideas, even those some consider ñunorthodox or 

unpopular.ò 

MacKenzie Richards won the prize drawing. 



 

Oct./Nov. 2017  Page 3 

Lebanon Campus  

Update  

Welcome to Lebanon!  
Mary Lee Lefever joins the Lebanon Campus as the interim coordinator of the 

Welcome Center and Financial Aid.  Mary Lee will be assisting in the Welcome    

Center as we search to fill open positions.  Mary Lee comes to us from HACCôs    

Harrisburg Campus Welcome Center, where she has worked as  an enrollment         

services specialist for the past four years, Previously she worked in the Financial Aid 

Office at Kaplan Career Institute. She lives in Mechanicsburg with her husband, 

Dale.  Mary Lee enjoys Zumba, loves dogs, and is looking forward to meeting        

everyone at the Lebanon Campus.  When you have an opportunity, stop by the       

Welcome Center and introduce yourself to Mary Lee! 

Representatives from the        

Lebanon Campus Student     

Government  Association and     

a team from HACC recently      

visited the KI showroom in   

Norristown to test new furniture 

ideas for Hawks' Peak and the    

lobby.  KI, a contract furniture 

company, manufactures          

innovative furniture and                  

movable wall system solutions 

for educational, university,    

business and government        

markets. 

Furniture update coming to the Lebanon Campus  

Pictured, left to right: Interim Director, 
Student Development and Multicultural 
Programs, Heidi Brubaker; and,        
students, Alex Deitrich, Will Thompson 
and Taylor Fulmer.  

The Department of Public Safety and Security (DPSS) is proud to announce the 

hiring of a new part-time public safety officer for the morning shift. Officer  

Joshua Aviles comes to HACC DPSS from the Dauphin County Sheriffôs 

Department and has experience with the PA Department of Corrections,        

Harrisburg City Parks and Recreation Department Park Rangers, and in private 

security. Josh is a welcome addition to the department, and we are looking       

forward to working with him. If you have not had the chance to meet him, and  

are here in the mornings, stop in and say hello! 


